Rachael Metcalf
VP Sponsorships
LD Bell HS Orchestra Booster Club
Idbellorchstraboosterclub@gmail.com
P.O. Box 536, Bedford, TX 76095



Dear Potential Sponsor,

The L.D. Bell High School Orchestra was created 13 years ago. These great students put in hundreds of hours of work preparing, practicing, and performing. In the 2010-2011 school year they received their first Sweepstakes rating as a varsity organization at their UIL concert and sight-reading competition. Since then, the L.D. Bell Symphony Orchestra has earned sweepstakes consistently at the UIL Concert and Sight-Reading Competition, and the orchestra program as a whole has earned many other accolades and awards. We are asking you to consider becoming a sponsor for this hardworking and talented group of kids.

Sponsorship funds will be used to the benefit of the L.D. Bell Orchestra, including helping to defer the students' travel costs for orchestra trips, and the purchase of additional equipment and supplies as needed for the orchestra program.

Attached you will find a "Summary of Sponsorship Levels" that detail the different levels of sponsorships that you can choose from. Please know that any level of support will be greatly appreciated

We look forward to hearing a positive response from you as soon as possible. Please contact me if you have any questions or would like additional information. You may also contact Allison King, Director of Orchestras at (817) 282-2551 x 7388, or at allisonking@hebisd.edu. Please return the attached Sponsor Form and your donation to the student or by mail. We accept PayPal, cash or check.

Sincerely,

**Rachael Metcalf** 

VP Sponsorships LD Bell Orchestra Booster Club